
HBYC Points Race 

August 22, 2020  

  

 

Our next points race is coming up in August and is the make-up race 

for the one cancelled in May.   

Depending on how the CV-19 world is the Captain’s meeting will either 

be at 9:00 in the South Pavilion at Hudson Beach or we will do a Zoom 

call Friday the 21st. All Captains signed up will receive a PDF of the race 

course Friday.  

The race will start at 14:00 with the 10 minute warning at 13:50.  

Race communications will be on Ch. 72.    

NOTE: Both cats and monohulls will start at the same time. 

I need a Committee Boat for the race and would love to hear from 

anyone interested or who knows of someone who could do the job. We 

will teach you whatever you need to know to do a great job. 

Please email or text me if you will be racing.    

Don Himes 
Fleet Captain 

& Race Captain  


